
TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

MINUTES TAKEN AT THE AUGUST 8th, 2016 WORKSHOP MEETING

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled workshop on Monday, August 8th, 2016 at 8:00 PM.  The Workshop convened a little late due to interviews for Planning and Zoning secretarial positions.
Four of the five Board members were present: Supervisor Norton and Town Board members Linda Eurich, Mark D’Agostino and Ryan Orton.  Board member Mary Weinberger was absent.
A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Ryan Orton, to approve the immediate payment of $550 for the Recreation program to the Pied Piper Pony Rides for their potluck dinner and party this week.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – absent; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.

A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Ryan Orton, to accept the County’s Transit Amenities proposal for October 1, 2015 through September 30, 2020.  The Supervisor signed the document and it will be sent back to Dutchess County.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – absent; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.
The Board members went over the various workshop agenda items for the Thursday Board meeting: removal of the word “additional” in the June 9th Minutes, the proposed solar project at the landfill, the Planning/Zoning/Master Plan secretary appointment, the Planning Board vacancies, the NYS Retirement resolution, a bubble soccer event at Community Day, the approval of two sets of July Minutes and brief discussion regarding a SEQR short form submission for a grant.
A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Linda Eurich to enter into an Executive Session at 8:20 PM regarding personnel and litigation.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – absent; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.

The Board exited their Executive Session at 9:02 PM on a motion made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Ryan Orton.   Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – absent; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.

With no action taken, the Board then adjourned their workshop meeting on a motion made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Ryan Orton.  Motion carried with all present voting in favor.

____________________________
Ritamary Bell
Town Clerk

